Special Meeting Wed, December 13 for Water Customers
Only at Cornwall Elementary School - 6:30 to 8:00 p.m. -
New Residential Requirements

News Release Date
11-15-2023

This meeting will be held at the Cornwall Elementary School on December 13th at 6:30 - 8:00
p.m. This meeting is to inform Cornwall Borough Water Residents ONLY of the DEP
requirements for Lead & Copper. Click on the special announcement below from Evironmental
Protection Agency (EPA).

Related Links

o EPA Notice for Water Residents Only
e Service Line Materials Survey


https://www.cornwall-pa.com/watersewer/page/special-meeting-wed-december-13-water-customers-only-cornwall-elementary-school-630
https://www.cornwall-pa.com/watersewer/page/special-meeting-wed-december-13-water-customers-only-cornwall-elementary-school-630
https://www.cornwall-pa.com/watersewer/page/special-meeting-wed-december-13-water-customers-only-cornwall-elementary-school-630
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=6et78HZRquI
https://www.cornwall-pa.com/watersewer/page/epa-leadcopper-ruling-service-line-materials-survey

